Here is an example of what you could add to your newsletter to help promote the People’s Award for Dignity:

PUBLIC AWARD FOR ‘DIGNITY IN CARE’ LAUNCHES

The People’s Award for Dignity in Care will give the public their first chance to nominate health and social care workers who they think have gone above and beyond the call of duty.  The award aims to officially recognise the remarkable work of people in the industry and it’s a great opportunity to get recognition for your team or your place of work for the hard work and compassion you offer on a daily basis. 

 Anyone employed in care-giving is eligible – from social worker to hospital consultant, providing they have gone the extra mile to ensure dignity and respect in any area of health and social care.   To enter you need to be supported by a member of the public. You can nominate online at www.dignityincare.org.uk or call 0207 9724007 for more information. Nominations close on 6 March.

